
 

11th June 24 
 
Dear parent/ carer,  
 
As we near the end of the school year we would like to share the events that are planned to help the year 6 children 
celebrate their time at Crowle Primary Academy.  
 
Fun Day  
On Monday 8th July it is the year six fun day. The arrangements for the day are as follows.  
 
The children have chosen to go to Ninja Warrior in Sheffield. The bus will collect at approx. 9am, the session at Ninja 
Warrior starts 10am – 12pm. They will then eat their packed lunch in a room provided and then will be collected at 
approx. 1pm. They can then play games on the field until school finishes.  
The cost for the trip is £20 payable via parent pay. As stated on school spider the actual cost is £27 but school will subside 
this. Please give consent via school spider and pay via parent pay by Friday 28th June. 
 
Leavers Hoodies 
 
The children will receive their leaver’s hoodies and T-shirts on Friday 5th July. They can then wear these for the remainder 
of the term.  
 
Leaver’s day  
 
On Friday 19th July there will be several activities taking place to celebrate your child’s time with us. This starts with the 
leaver’s performance, the assembly will start at 8.45am. Parents are invited to join us for the performance.   
The children have been spoken to regarding the costumes they are wearing. Please speak to your child about this and 
send the costume and/or props in by Friday 12th July. These can then remain in school for rehearsals and the dress 
rehearsal performance to the rest of the school.  
 
At some point in the day the children will be given time to get their T-shirts signed, if they do not want the one they are 
wearing to be signed, they should bring a shirt or T-shirt with them for this.  
 
At the end of the day we will have our leaver’s parade. This will start at 1.30pm. Parents and carers are welcome to join 
us for this but are asked to stay outside the main school gates and wait for the children.   
 
Kind regards,  

 
  
Rhonda Blakemore  
Headteacher  

 


